WADER STUDY GROUP

BULLETIN

1999

APRIL

VOLUME 88



OFFICERS AND EXECUTIVE COMMITTEE

Honorary President Dr M W Pienkowski

Chairman Dr G C Boere, Voorstraat 7, 4153 AH Beesd,
The Netherlands
= home (31) - (0) 345-681814
work (31) -(0) 70 - 3785591/3785007
fax (31) - (0) 70 - 3786146
e-mail G.C.Boere@n.agro.nl
home email gcboere@worldline.nl

Vice-Chairman T Piersma, Koetebuurt 17, 1794 BN Oosterend,
The Netherlands
= home (31) - (0) 2223 - 18035
work (31) - (0) 2223 - 69300
fax (31) -(0) 2223 - 19674
e-mail theunis@nioz.nl

Vice-Chairman Dr N C Davidson, Kerkstraat 38, 6665 AP Randwijk
The Netherlands .
= home + fax (31) - (0) 488-491252
work (31) - (0) 317-474739
fax  (31) - (0) 317-474712
e-mail davidson@wetlands.agro.nl

Wetlands International Liaison Officer D A Stroud, Spring Meadows,
Taylors Green, Warmington,
Peterborough PE8 6TG, U.K.
= home (44) - (0) 1832 - 280837
work (44) - (0) 1733 - 62626
fax  (44) - (0) 1733 - 555948
e-mail Stroud_D@jncc.gov.uk

General Secretary P de Goeij, Koetebuurt 17, 1794 BN Oosterend,
The Netherlands
= home (31) - (0) 2223 - 18035
work (31) - (0) 2223 - 69485
fax (31)-(0) 2223 - 19674
e-mail petra@nioz.nl

Membership Secretary R B West, Farnham Barn, Farnham,
Saxmundham, Suffolk (P19 1LD, U.K.
= home (44) - (0) 1728 - 603942
work (44) - (0) 1728 - 604742
fax (44) - (0) 1728 - 604651
e-mail rodwest@thenet.co.uk

Editor J Evans, 6 Jennings Close, Potton
Bedfordshire SG19 2SE, U.K.
= home (44) - (0) 1767 - 261980
work (44) - (0) 1767 - 680551
fax  (44) - (0) 1767 - 692365
e-mail Julianne.Evans@rspb.org.uk

Treasurer B Loos, Bernardlaan 60, 1791 XG Den Burg, Texel,
The Netherlands
= home (31) - (0) 2223 - 15757
work (31) - (0) 2223 - 12920
fax (31) - (0) 2223 - 15961

Project Co-ordinator Ole Thorup, V.Vedsted Byvej 32, V.Vedsted,
DK-6760, Denmark
= home (45) - (0) 75 - 445206
email olethorup@post.tele.dk

Survey Co-ordinator Jan van Gils, J.W. Frisostraat 8, 8862 SV
Harlingen, The Netherlands
= home (31) - (0) 517 - 413452
work (31) - (0) 222 - 369300
fax (31)-(0) 222 - 319674
e-mail janvg@nioz.nl

OTHER COMMITTEE MEMBERS
N Baccetti M Barter R Butler
P Canevari H Hétker E Lebedova P Tomkovich A Yurlov

EDITORIAL TEAM

Julianne Evans  editor-in-chief
Rodney West production

David Stroud International Wader Studies, Reviews
Lys Muirhead Notes & News
Robin Ward Notes & News

Henk Koffijberg Recent Publications

Western Hemisphere editors
Herb Wilson

CORRESPONDENCE

Except for that concerning Wader Study Group Bulletin, all
correspondence, including matters and proposals concerning colour-
marking schemes, should be sent to the Group's official address; Wader
Study Group, The National Centre for Ornithology, The Nunnery,
Thetford, Norfolk IP24 2PU, U.K. All general enquiries should be sent
to the General Secretary.

Membership

All applications for membership, initial subscriptions and renewals,
changes of address, matters relating to the circulation of the Bulletin etc
should be sent to the Membership Secretary.

Projects
Matters and proposals concerning co-operative research projects and
objectives should be sent to the Co-ordinator.

Colour-marking Register
Matters and proposals concerning colour-marking schemes should be
sent to the Colour-marking Register at the official address given above.

Bulletin

Correspondence concerning the Wader Study Group Bulletin should be
sent to the Editor: Julianne Evans, c/o RSPB,The Lodge, Sandy, Beds
SG19 2DL, United Kingdom

Deadlines for notices and short term items
1 January for the April issue

1 May for the August issue

1 September for the December issue

If correspondence between editor and author(s) is likely to be needed,

material must be received well before these dates if material is to be
included in the next issue.

printing by Healeys Printers



76

- s
Above: Behind the scenes preparation — one o’clock
in the morning and mild panic setting in!
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The conference organiser and helper taking a well earned break!

Thanks Gyorgy for a great conference.




